
The Ag Container Recycling Council (ACRC) member companies have
funded a nationwide program for collection and recycling of triple-rinsed
plastic agricultural and specialty pesticide containers since 1992.

As arguably the oldest industry product stewardship initiative in the U.S.,
the ACRC program is now approaching a significant milestone; collect-
ing and recycling of 100,000,000 pounds of HDPE plastic! While justi-
fiably proud of their role, the ACRC members are equally aware that
achievement of this milestone could not have happened without the sup-
port and participation of all of the organizations in the pesticide container
supply chain, and local, state and federal government agencies.

As an expression of our gratitude to all of you, please accept our invita-
tion to share in the celebration of our significant achievement. To those
of you that are unable to participate in our celebration, we express our
sincere gratitude for the time and effort that your organization may have
contributed to this achievement. We look forward to working with you in
the future in expanding and improving a sustainable pesticide container
recycling infrastructure.




